
Sabetha High School 

August 13, 2018, BOE Report 

 
Enrollment: 
Projected student enrollment: 244 students 
Freshmen: 51 
Sophomores: 64 
Juniors:  68 
Seniors:  61 
I would like to thank Mrs. Evans, Mrs. Garber, Mrs. Grimm, and Mrs. Huffman for facilitating enrollment. 
The process was smooth and efficient.  Patrons were greeted, informed and directed in a timely manner.  
In addition, the work performed by Mrs. Gatz, Mrs. Suhr, Mr. Reith, and Mr. Orton to enhance the 
online enrollment process is greatly appreciated.  I would also like to thank the custodians for preparing 
the building.  The clean and inviting space was a great first impression for students and families as they 
enrolled. 
 
New Staff: 
There will be four new teachers at SHS this year.  Please help me welcome the following: 

● Ms. Johanna Brockhoff (English Teacher- En II, Adv Comp, Academic Resource) 

● Mr. Ricky Creek (Special Education Teacher) 

● Mr. Kaleb Moeller (Science Teacher- Bio I, Bio II, Anatomy & Physiology) 

● Mr. Jared Schramm (Agriculture Education Student Teacher) 

 
BLT: 
The SHS BLT met on July 24th to review our Action Plan and discuss a continued effort to afford the best 
opportunities for student learning through our MTSS process, Jay Time Advisory and Career Cruising, 
and Individual Plans of Study.  I appreciate the guidance and support of this group.  The next meeting 
will be August 8th. (Members: Mrs. Badertscher, Mr. Bauman, Mr. Cole, Mrs. Evans, Mr. Glynn). 
 
Day 1: 
Students will receive iPads and attend all classes through the regular schedule.  Students and staff will 

enjoy a lunch provided by PTO, the Booster Club, and the Food Service staff.  Their involvement in 

providing lunch for the students and staff on the first day of school is much appreciated. 

 
 Upcoming Events: 

● August 13- Fall Sport Practices Begin 

● August 16- First Day of School 

● August 17- SHS Individual Pictures 

● August 17- Academic Lettering Ceremony 11:00 AM 

● August 17- Back to School Dance 8:00-11:00 PM 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

David Glynn 

 


